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Request for Information “RFI” Summary  

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District  

Request for Proposals 

Uniform Service 

 

The Request for Information period for the District’s “Uniform Service” Request for Proposal “RFP” is now 

closed. One RFI was received and no addendums were issued and posted on the District’s website, 

http://www.lvmwd.com/i-want-to/do-business-with-lvmwd/non-public-works-formal-bids.  Per the Request 

for Proposal, other than directing a proposer to a specific segment of the RFP documents, questions received 

after the RFI period has ended will not be answered.   Below is a summary of the RFI received and the District’s 

response. 

 

Q1.   Where can we find a copy of the current or previous winning RFP? 

A1.  Uniform services were previously procured through a formal Call for Bid process based on pricing; 

a weighted Request for Proposal process was not used.  Previous bids are not reflective of this RFP.   A public 

records request may be submitted for previous winning bid documents from October 2012 by contacting the 

District’s Clerk of the Board, Josie Guzman, at 818-251-2123 or jguzman@lvmwd.com.  

 

 

 

 

 


